
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 17th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Today marks the end of another busy term at Endeavour Academy.  Although we have had to scale back our 

Christmas activities again this year the children have still been able to relish many of the usual festive treats. 

All classes were able to enjoy the annual pantomime which this year was Puss-in-Boots and the Christmas 

parties have been in full swing in classrooms this week. Once again, we have had to record our KS1 Nativity 

play and EYFS Christmas sing-a-long and links have already been emailed out to parents/carers to enjoy. 

Finally, we held our virtual ‘Pupil of the Term’ assembly today where our pupils were rewarded for their 

continued hard work and demonstration of our school core values. 

Arrangements for the last day 

As you are aware from messages and emails sent previously, school closes today at 2pm. 

 

Free school meal vouchers 

Families eligible for free school meal vouchers will be e-mailed their vouchers covering the Christmas break 

today. If your circumstances have changed and you think you might be eligible for free school meals, please 

complete an application form available through the following link 

https://www.endeavouracademy.org.uk/parents/free-school-meals 

 

Masks 

Many thanks for your co-operation in the wearing of facemasks when present on the school site.  This is a 

straightforward step we can all take to keep ourselves and the wider school community safer in the current 

COVID climate. We ask that adults continue to wear masks to school into the new year. 

 

After school clubs 

Our current programme of after school clubs will commence again week beginning Monday 10th January.  If 

your child no longer requires their place at the club they attend, please let staff know as there is a waiting list 

for some clubs. 

 

I would like to wish all our parents/carers, children and staff a safe and happy Christmas break and look 

forward to welcoming the children back at the start of the new term on Wednesday 5th January 2021. 

Very best wishes, 

 

Mrs Carol Rhodes (Headteacher) 

https://www.endeavouracademy.org.uk/parents/free-school-meals

